
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dog Licenses / Business Licenses 

It’s that time of year again – time to renew your dog license and business license. 

 

Dog licenses are $20/dog.  We no longer send new dog tags out on an annual basis.  If your pupper has lost 
his/her tag, let me know and I’ll send you a new one. 

 

Business licenses are $25/year for home-based business and $100/year for commercial businesses.  

 

If you have registered your pet or business previously, you will be receiving a reminder letter in the mail 

shortly. 

 

We Need You! 
 
We have a number of volunteer boards looking for new members! 
 
The Gym Hall Board is recruiting new members.  What’s expected?  Attend meetings, 
assist in organizing fundraising events such as the Fall Supper, Back to School Bonfire 
and other ideas as suggested by the Board.  Please contact Ashli at 306-531-3815 or 
Donnie at 306-529-2750 if you are interested in becoming involved. 
 
Sedley 1st Responders is also looking for new members.  1st Responders are a critical 
part of keep our community safe.  If you are interested, please contact Sabrina at 
306-551-7952. 
 
Sask Housing Authority is seeking volunteers to sit on the Board of Directors for Prairie Lily Terrace, also known 
as senior/low income housing in Sedley.  The Board is responsible for overseeing the manager of the facility as 
well as administration of rental applications/agreements and ongoing maintenance.  If you are interested, 
please contact the Village Office to obtain a nomination form.  A criminal record check is required to become a 
board member. 
 
Prairie Lily Terrance is also seeking a manager.  The manager is responsible for the day to day operations of the 
facility such as application processing, rent collection, etc.  The successful candidate will be responsible for 
operating costs, office space, computer and use of personal vehicle.  Renumeration is set by Saskatchewan 
Housing Authority.  Submit resumes to:  Leann Hoffman, Regional Housing Operations, 93A 17th Street, 
Weyburn, SK, S4H 2Y9 or via e-mail lhoffman.lsha@housingauthoritysk.com. 
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Rapid Test Devices 

 
Sedley is now a distribution centre for COVID-19 Antigen Rapid 
Test Devices.  Free kits are available at the Village Office during 
regular hours. 
 

Covid-19 

 
As per changes to the current public health order issued by the 
Province, proof of vaccination is no longer required when 
attending public meetings of council and attending public events. 
 
Provided there are no changes, the mandatory masking requirement will be lifted as of midnight February 28th. 
 
Residents are reminded to be considerate of others and their personal choices.  Let’s work together to keep our 
community safe and healthy. 
 

Snow Removal 
 
Mother Nature has been in quite a snit this winter!!  We’ve seen quite a bit more snow than previous years!  A 
HUGE thank you to Al for his efforts in keeping our roads clear! 
 
We are asking residents to be ‘snow aware’ when removing snow from properties – sometimes moving snow 
from one place to another, causes grief for another resident.  If you are wanting to move snow, it would be 
great if you could get in touch with Al and he can give you tips. 
 

Bill Payments 
 
Depending on the financial institution you deal with, the office receives notification of payments made online 
differently – some send notification when you make the payment and some when it forwards the money to our 
bank account.  Effective immediately, if you are paying your water/sewer or property taxes using online banking 
and make the payment near the end of the month and it is not received into our bank account by the last day of 
the month, it will be posted in the month in which it is received.  This could cause interest to be added to your 
account.  Please consider adjusting your payment date. 
 
We have many options for your utility and/or tax payments: 

• Cash or cheque (post dated works too!) 

• e-Transfer (If you are using this option, please indicate your address and whether it’s a utility or a tax 
payment) 

• Online banking via your financial institution’s website 
 
The first quarter water/sewer bill has been sent.  If you receive billings via e-mail, please check your junk/spam 

folder.  Also ensure you have added @villageofsedley.com to your safe/white list.  Payment is due March 31st. 


